
Wednesday, March 13, 2019 

Faculty Section 
Group D has duty this week. 

 
 

SPORTS 

ANNOUNCEMENTS 

Yearbook will be selling cheese pizza in the center quad on 
March 14. $2 a slice, $3 for 2 slices. Our best deal is  $12 
for a whole pizza. Pre-Sale will begin March 8 through 
March 13. See a yearbook staff member or go to room 509 
to place your order. 

CLUBS & ACTIVITIES 

Attention all SOLAR CUP members: 

If you are planning on attending the competition at Lake 
Skinner May 16-19th, it is mandatory you stop by Mr. 
Garcia’s room and pick up a waiver form. These must be 
filled out and returned to me by Friday at 3:10 p.m. or you 
will not be able to attend the trip. There can be no 
exceptions, so do not delay in picking up the form and 
getting it signed by your guardian. Please fill one out even 
if you are unsure about attending as you can always 
change your mind later on. Come by and pick up your 
form today in Room 513. 

Attention all girls interested in playing summer basketball 
for the Beastly Dons! Conditioning begins on Monday, 
March 18th at 3:15pm. Meet Coach Guerrero at the track 
with proper shoes and clothing. See you there!  

Attention seniors:  

Are you a Kenmore Elementary or DeAnza Elementary 
alumni? If you are, both schools are offering scholarships. 
Please come to the Career Center to inquire.  

FREE MOVIE NIGHT! "Love Simon" will be showing on 
Friday, March 22nd after school in the choir room. Food 
will be sold from 3-3:30 and the movie will show from 
3:30-5:30! Bring a friend. Hosted by GSA club! 

Attention: All seniors who have completed their 
admission application to Rio Hondo please submit your 
Rio Hondo Fieldtrip Emergency and permission slip by 
this Thursday. First come, first serve.  

Congratulations to the Varsity Softball team, defeating  
Duarte H.S.  with a score of 32 –1. Great job ladies! 

Attention all juniors: 

Are you interested in a free summer youth leadership 
seminar at Pepperdine University in Malibu this 
June?  Are you a leader or would like to be a better leader? 
Then this seminar is for you. Please inquire in the Career 
Center. Last day to pick up application from the Career 
Center is this Wednesday. Completed applications are due 
to the Career Center by Thursday by 1:00pm.   

There’s a mandatory meeting today at lunch in room 410 
for Architecture and Engineering club members.  See you 
there! 


